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6-11-20
Hello Ashuelot & Winchester Residents,

The Town Hall has reopened for public entrance on Monday June 8th. We are limiting the numbers of persons at a time. Persons must stay 6ft apart and we ask that you wear a mask.  We still highly recommend calling or emailing ahead of time so we can address your issues that way or we can have what you need ready when you get here. We will continue to offer curbside service for persons who are uncomfortable entering the building. Be assured the Town Hall is cleaned and sanitized every night for everyone’s safety. Employees know they are not to come to work if they are sick. People who are not feeling well or have been in contact with COVID-19 please DO NOT come into the town hall, stay home and contact your doctor.
Some places of worship have reopened, and the Farmer’s Market was open on the common this past weekend and will continue every Saturday. The Libraries are working on a schedule of a phased openings, contact them for more details. As of the 15th the racetracks are now permitted to hold races but with 50% capacity for spectators. Indoor dining is permitted in restaurants with restrictions. Golfing, camps and wedding venues all have had their restrictions relaxed. NH is slowly reopening but the Governor is being careful. Remaining businesses will be open by June 29th with restrictions. Please review the Governor’s Stay at home 2.0 for the list of guidelines/restrictions on businesses. 
NH’s data shows the impacts of the virus are decreasing, but data from across the country are showing spikes in the virus in areas that may have opened to quickly. The Governor has also voiced his apprehension on what could happen in the fall if the virus begins to spread rapidly again. We must not forget the virus is still here. We must continue to social distance and cannot let our guard down. The best place to be is home or outside in small groups. Think before you make plans; birthday parties outside are good, meeting with friends outside is good, and eating outside is a good choice but any gatherings inside pose an increased risk of infection. Avoid crowds and public transportation when possible. Always consider the consequences not only for you but for someone else. Please be smart and safe.
